New Lamella Clarifiers: Douglas WTP Upgrade
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Aquatec Maxcon is proud to be part of the delivery team for the Douglas Water Treatment Plant
upgrade awarded by Townsville City Council. This is a $27.5 million expansion project involving
the construction of two new lamella clarifiers, providing a reliable, compact, robust and low
maintenance solution for reducing turbidity.

Aquatec Maxcon has access to one of the highest performing and reliable lamella clarifier
systems in the world and have successfully designed and installed 20 lamella clarifiers across
Australia and New Zealand. We are also pleased to continue our extensive history at the
Douglas Water Treatment Plant which has included the design and construction of the lime silo
and dosing system in 2009 with Trility and BMPX as well as carrying out filter media
replacements.

In fact, Lawrence Cheung, the Construction Engineer on these past projects will now manage
this project for us, bringing a wealth of historical knowledge to the team.

We look forward to working with BMD Constructions in delivering this upgrade for Townsville
City Council.
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